
St. Joan of Arc – Powell Parish Festival 2021
Volunteer Expectations Sheet
· All volunteers over 18 who will be working with children under 18 must have completed Protecting God’s Children class.  Classes are available through our parish.  Contact the parish office for dates, times and registration.

· Please arrive 15 minutes prior to the start of your shift to sign-in at the volunteer sign-in booth.

· Preferences and requests for specific work areas will be accommodated as much as possible; however, volunteers may be asked to move to areas where help is needed most.

· If you are not able to work the shift(s) signed up for, please edit the shift online or contact the volunteer coordinator, Christine Rettig at Rodgers.170@gmail.com 
· Volunteers are representing our Parish to the community at large, as well as the congregation itself, and should conduct themselves in an appropriate manner: be polite, courteous, and helpful to the festival patrons as well as other volunteers.

· Please contact one of the festival captains if you have questions during your shift.

· Volunteers under the age of 18 must complete a parental consent form (with parent signature) and turn it in to the check-in booth.

· Lost property (i.e. cell phones, purses, clothing) should be turned in to the parish office. If patrons inquire about lost property, please direct them to the parish office.

